

Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild



Volume 19, Issue 10

http://cherokeerosequiltguild.com

October 2010



2010 Officers

President:

Rachel Phaneuf

Vice President: Dori Holt

Day Secretary: Phyllis Carpenter

Night Secretary:
Jeanne Andersen
Treasurer:
Tina Corbitt

Inside This Issue

President's Message **Sept Day Mtg Minutes Sept Night Meeting Minutes** Oct & Nov Programs Library **Treasurer's Report Community Service** Ways & Means Sept, Oct Bees Quilt Coun. Raffle Quilt Play with the Unusual **Featured Member** Sept Fat Qtr Winners Sept Door Prize Winners **Sunshine News Golden Scissors/Pins October Fat Quarters** Membership Lost Ruler **October Birthdays Beading Wkshp Photos GA Quilt Council** Oct & Nov Calendars

President's Message

FALL HAS OFFICIALLY ARRIVED—ENJOY!!

My mind begins to swim with all the possibilities for making quilts this time of year! First, I think, HURRY! HURRY! Christmas is less than 3 months away!

Wait, Thanksgiving is a wonderful time to give a quilt to someone you love—they are just not expecting it!

But, wait, what am I going to do for the grandkids for Halloween—place mats, trick or treat bags, glow in the dark pillowslips?

Oh, my, I better get busy!!

So maybe I should change "Fall Has Arrived" to "Quilt Giving Season is Here!"

Maybe we can use all the great stuff we have learned at the Quilt Guild in September, awesome appliqué taught to us by Jan Cunningham or the beautiful bead work we learned from Mary Stori.

I loved the Member's Challenge Quilt Show!! So many talented people shared their quilted beauties. Make sure to take the time to look over the pictures in this newsletter and up on the website.

A huge "THANK YOU" goes out to Phyllis Smith, Sandra Wilson and Albertha Brown for the time they have spent on the nominating committee for 2011. And...thanks to all of you for stepping forward and taking a position of leadership to make the new year MARVELOUS. There are still a few slots open so don't be shy, give one of these ladies a call and take your place in leading the Guild.

As most of you know by now, Union Grove Baptist Church has been very gracious to allow us to meet at their facility for several years now, and we are thankful. However, it is time for us to search for a new meeting place. Diane Johnson, Brenda Senn and Patti Howell have been very busy checking out the possibilities. We have some great leads but would still appreciate your input. We will let you know as soon as we have nailed down a new place!!

I hope you saw the piece in the paper about our Guild. Rick Couch, the writer of the article, did a great job and made all of you look just as wonderful as you really are!!!!!!!!!

As always, I remain "button-popping" proud of you.

Rachel

P.S. I SAW YOU! – Yeah, YOU! I saw some of you quietly donating things to be given away as door prizes. Thanks, and I hope you will be surprised with an unexpected gift. SMILE

Standing Committees

Programs
Robin Meyer
Linda Herren
Emma Parker
Doreen Thornton

Membership Broach Winsley Phyl Schiwal

Newsletter
Diane Johnson
Albertha Brown
Sandy Capazzi

Publicity Caryl Knox

Telephone, Day Aline Wadsworth

Telephone, Night Annie Kellum

Hospitality, Day Becky Davis Jessie Quick

Hospitality, Night Charlene Shanks

Ways and Means Dorene Bickford Irene Gardner Sandra Wilson

Historian Charlie Phaneuf

Librarian
Jennie Hollis (D)
Rita Lee (N)

Sunshine Vickie Hecht



Rachel Phaneuf

CHEROKEE ROSE QUILTERS GUILD

MINUTES OF THE SEPTEMBER DAY MEETING, SEPTEMBER 9, 2010
SUBMITTED BY PHYLLIS CARPENTER, DAY SECRETARY

The meeting was called to order by President Rachel Phaneuf. September birthdays were recognized. The treasurer's report was given with a total of \$2,972.17 in the bank. The "Just for the Fun of It" was presented and each member received a pattern for hand towels with a quilted border. Kits were won by Doreen Thornton and Annie Kellum.

Membership: There were a total of 38 members present and 1 visitor, Madge Kinter. Door prizes were given to Joyce Trew and Jim Gardner; Queen Esther Smith won the fat quarters.

Historian/Photographer: The history book was unavailable. Pick up your photos on the table.

Hospitality: The sign-up sheet for the next meeting was passed around.

Nominations: The Nominating Committee gave their report with 4 positions yet to be filled, including Newsletter, Christmas Party, and Ways and Means.

Programs: The Program Committee reported that the October day meeting will feature Tonya Mitchell and the October evening meeting is the R'Auction. The September workshop has been changed to a new venue, Central Baptist Church. Brenda Senn is the contact with the church.

Sunshine: Vickie Hecht.

Ways and Means: Ways and Means will be raffling a 24" x 60" ironing board cover donated to the Guild. There were items in the foyer that were donated but not related to guilting; these items will not be available at the R'Auction

Bee: The next Bee is September 16th at Rita Perez's home; she will be providing a delicious lunch.

Challenge Quilts: The challenge quilts are to be shown at the September 16th night meeting and there will also be an ice cream social.

Community Service: Everyone was thanked for their contributions of 20 quilts and 232 pillowcases donated for the community service project.

Georgia Quilt Council: A Paula Nadelstern bag was donated and is to be filled with fat quarters for the Georgia Quilt Council Convention.

Museum Quilt: The museum guilt will be available at the next meeting.

Quilt 'til You Wilt: The next Quilt 'Til U Wilt will be held on November 6.

Show and Tell: A good variety of items were displayed by Irene Gardner, Rachel Phaneuf, Joyce Hill, Jennie Hollis, Charlie Phaneuf, Jessie Quick, Diane Johnson, Albertha Brown, Connie Tallant, Susan Fisher, Annie Kellum, Broach Winsley, Linda Jones, and Robin Meyer.

Ad Hoc Committees

Golden Scissors, Day Rita Perez Sandy Capazzi

Golden Scissors, Night Ann Groves Debbie Butler

Bee Keeper Irene Gardner

Community Service Bev Mahle Jane Wilding

Christmas Party Donna Jones Aline Wadsworth

GA Quilt Council Liaison Phyl Schiwal

Photographer, Day Charles Phaneuf

Photographer, Night Charles Phaneuf

Quilt 'Til U Wilt Ann Groves

Challenge Quilt Patti Howell

Webmaster Joany Orsi



Jessie Quick

Please submit Nov. newsletter information before October 25 to Diane Johnson at hotshotz@comcast.net



Irene Gardner



Joyce Hill



Hill Albertha Brown



Connie Tallant



Susan Fisher



Jennie Hollis



Linda Jones



Charlie Phaneuf



Diane Johnson



Broach Winsley



Annie Kellum



Robin Meyer











CHEROKEE ROSE QUILTERS GUILD

MINUTES OF THE SEPTEMBER NIGHT MEETING, SEPTEMBER 16, 2010 SUBMITTED BY JEANNE ANDERSEN, NIGHT SECRETARY

Rachel called the meeting to order with a special recognition of the Museum Quilt. Finished. Thanks to all who worked on it in any way. The quilt will hang in the capitol building and be auctioned off (starting at \$500) to raise money for the museum to be located in Carrollton, Georgia. September birthdays were recognized.

Treasurer's Report: We have \$2,812.17 in the bank.

Publicity: Caryl announced that the quilts for the homeless shelter will be given out on Wednesday, September 22, starting at 9 a.m. They will be at 1755 Sandy Lane. Also, Rick Couch was at the day meeting to take pictures and gather information on our Guild for an article. Keep your eyes open for that to appear.

Ways and Means: Tonight's raffle will be for the rectangular ironing board cover donated by Jack Johnson. It was won by Charlie Phaneuf (now Rachel doesn't have to share hers). October day meeting will have all items, CD's, pins, books, etc. 50% off. October night meeting will be the R'Auction.

Nominating Committee: Phyllis Smith announced that officer positions have been filled but there are still committees with open positions: Publicity, Newsletter, Library (night), Christmas Party, and Ways and Means.

Gift: Stitch 'N Quilt donated 3 tickets to the Quilt Expo on October 14-16. Rachel drew names from the membership; Doris Hohn, Queen Esther Smith, and Tracy Morgan won. Congratulations quilters!

Membership: There were 37 members and 3 guests present. Fat quarters were won by Debra Butler. Jennie Hollis, Rachel Phaneuf, and Marlene Walker (guest) won the door prizes.

Search Committee: Patti Howell, Brenda Senn, and Diane Johnson are looking for a new place for us to meet as the church is going to need the facilities for storage. We have some ideas but welcome your input. Please contact one of these ladies with good ideas. Remember, parking, night and day meetings, several Saturdays in the year, and it would be great to have kitchen facilities and storage possibilities for our library.

"Just for the Fun of It": Rachel made towels with a border fabric. Kits were won by Cathy Hanrahan and Caryl Knox. Everyone received a copy of the pattern.

Hospitality: Please sign the sheet going around for snack or drink. Remember, it is the R'Auction for the night meeting and we really need to keep the fluids pumping in to last.

Georgia Quilt Council: We are putting together a bag of fat quarters for the give-away. Please bring your fabrics in Christmas colors—red and green.

Sunshine: Many names were mentioned that might need a card to let others know you are thinking of them. Let Vickie know if there is anyone in your circle who needs a card.

Library: There are always new books to discover so check out the library. . .the R'Auction committee has donated some new ones.

Photography: Charlie has pictures on the table to be picked up. Remember to smile when your picture is being taken, and hold the guilt so we can see your face!

Quilt 'til You Wilt: November 6, 2010, 9 a.m. to 9 p.m. Bring \$5, a notion and a fat quarter. Don't forget your covered dish to share. Bring your projects to work on and remember Christmas is just around the corner.

Challenge Quilt: Patti gave instructions to vote on best use of the fabric. You can then register your quilt for your pin, scissors, etc. after the voting and have your picture taken with your quilt.

Show and Tell:



Rachel Wooster



Sandra Wilson



Charlene Shanks



Barbara Briggs



Albertha Brown



Jeanne Andersen



Ann Groves & Sarah Groves



Sarah Groves



Irene Gardner



Broach Winsley

Program: Challenge Quilt Competition



Robin Meyer, First Place



Rachel Phaneuf, Second Place



Joyce Trew, Third Place

OCTOBER AND NOVEMBER PROGRAMS

October 14, 2010

Trunk Show Tonya Mitchell

"Bead All About It!" Come and hear Tonya Mitchell describe her fiber art journey. She will bring a broad collection of quilted and beaded pieces and her special dolls. Her trunk show is bound to bring new ideas to your quilting studio.

October 28, 2010

R'Auction

November 11, 2010

Working Outside the Box An Artist Talk by Cindy Rounds Richards

Hear from Cindy about her famous miniature quilt, Dancing Ribbons, that won a 1st place ribbon in Houston, her Olympic Quilt which was presented to England, and more about how art, inspiration and fabric can all come together!

November 25, 2010

Quilt Appraisals
Lynn Rinehart

Lynn will talk with us about how quilt appraisers learn their trade and how appraisals are done. It's not as simple as you think! History, current events, and the cost of materials all come into play, along with prices at auction, prizes won, and the visual appeal of the piece.

NO LIBRARY CARD NEEDED

We received 3 books from the R'Auction donations:

<u>Angle Antics</u> by Mary Hickey: She invented the BiRangle ruler. The patterns use it and the bias square tool to make cutting these pieces easier. The book has full-size templates in the back. Most patterns are star designs and a few are medallion guilts. Quilters need some experience to make these designs.

<u>Trip to Ireland</u> by Elizabeth Hamby Carlson: The patterns combine Irish Chain and the Trip Around the World blocks. Included are instructions for three different variations. Very interesting combinations. These Irish Chain quilts are not boring.

<u>Twisted Classics</u> edited by Jeanne Stauffer and Sandra L. Hatch: Two or three quilt blocks are combined to create new and unusual designs. Some blocks are twisted, so each block is off kilter. Still more blocks are made taller, fatter or skinnier for a different look. Looks like a fun book.

TREASURER'S REPORT SEPTEMBER 2010

Beginning Balance\$2,692.82
Disbursements Charles Phaneuf (printing photos)
Deposits Ways and Means day94.00
Name tags
Membership20.00
Quilt donations 10.00
Mary Stori workshop210.00
Ways and Means night120.00
Name tags75
Membership 10.00
Ending Balance\$2,817.92

COMMUNITY SERVICE

Growing up I used to enjoy watching all the holiday T.V. shows. One of my favorites had to be Charlie Brown and his search for the ever elusive "Great Pumpkin." Well, that is kind of how I'm feeling these days in trying to find our projects for next year. However, just like Charlie Brown I keep looking, hoping and praying that it will come my way!

I had the awesome opportunity this morning to deliver the quilts to the **Douglas County Homeless Shelter** which I learned is actually a transitional housing facility. The residents must be employed and are allowed to stay there for up to one year. As I talked with the director, Terri, she said, "Residents come and go, but rest assured these quilts aren't going anywhere!" She was amazed and overwhelmed at your talents, generosity, and giving spirit! One of the residents had even come to help unload them and she just kept running her hands over the quilts with tears in her eyes and a smile on her face.

I entered our 232 pillowcases on the website as part of the "One Million Pillowcase Challenge," so I guess we are now part of a national movement!! We raised the total to 137,143 and there wasn't any way to register our name or who we donated to. I guess we just have the joy of knowing we made a difference in a bunch of kids' and a few adults' lives! That's enough for me, how about you?

As I look over my list of contributors for the last 2 years, I see several of the same names—or as my husband would say, 'usual suspects;' however, this year we had several new names on the list! Community Service cannot be successful or completed without you and your abilities. I challenge all of you—those from the previous years and those who haven't participated—to oil those machines, exercise your fingers, dig out a new pattern, get some new fabric, whatever it takes to get ready for next year's Community Service projects!

Ways and Means

Congratulations to Charlie Phaneuf for winning the ironing surface! We earned \$120 on the raffle.

The October raffle is a \$40 value. The raffle consists of an ironing blanket, a teflon pressing cloth, a can of spray starch, a bottle of Mary Ellen spray starch alternative, and an iron, plus the waste basket. This could make a great gift for someone.

Caryl Knox said the members below would be donating \$10 to our Ways & Means Committee for each tee-shirt they had embroidered. This would be a total of \$40.

Jeanne Andersen Ann Groves (2 shirts) Beverly Mahle



October Raffle

Also, our Ways and Means has made a total of \$1,205.75 so far this year. Our Guild members have made this a fantastic year and we do appreciate all they have done!!

Just a reminder that our R'Auction will take place at the October NIGHT meeting. Please join us and be prepared to have a lot of fun and get some GREAT buys!!!

SEPTEMBER, OCTOBER BEES

Our September Bee was oh-so-much fun! We had fourteen members in attendance, wow! Luckily Rita's home had plenty of room for us all. Kathy Eck brought along her mother Madge. A few worked on their embroidery projects, Sandy Capazzi was a busy BEE crocheting a pretty pink baby blanket. Albertha was scaring us all with her rotary cutter technique. Mary taught a few of us how to use the Clover yo-yo making gadget, and some of us were trying to finish binding our quilts in time for the Show 'n Tell portion of tonight's meeting. Dorene, Rita, and Albertha shared their magazines and books. Jennie was hand-quilting an adorable mini quilt. Rita provided us with a fabulous Mexican homemade lunch and we all left with satisfied full tummies and happy feelings for all our friends and co-members.

October 21st Bee will be at the home of Sandra Wilson. Call Sandra for directions to her home. I'm sure we will have as much fun and laughter as we did in September. Try joining us this month and see what fun is all about. Lunch will be provided, so be sure to let Sandra know if you plan on attending this last Bee of this year. Bring your projects, your ideas and your quilt-making tricks and shortcuts to share with everyone. This is a great way to get to know each other and make new friends.

GA QUILT COUNCIL RAFFLE QUILT

The quilt that our Guild made for the GA Quilt Council will be auctioned off with the proceeds going to the new quilt museum in Carrollton. Thanks to all our members who contributed to the planning, construction, and finishing of this tribute to the art of quilting and the individuals who create such treasures.

"PLAYING WITH THE UNUSUAL"

The "Playing With the Unusual" quilt challenge was held September 16. First prize was awarded to Robin Meyer, second place to Rachel Phaneuf, and third place to Joyce Trew. See page 5 of this newsletter for those photos. Other entries are shown below:



Phyllis Schiwal



Sarah Groves



Linda Jones



Sandra Wilson



Tina Corbitt



Jane Wilding



Caryl Knox



Broach Winsley



Patti Howell



Gail Ford



Mary Graham



Pat Oliver



Albertha Brown



Jennie Hollis



Jeanne Andersen

FEATURED MEMBER GERALYNN WEST

How long have you been quilting? My mother taught me to quilt, so for thirty years I've made many tied and hand-quilted quilts with whole cloth or panels, but I didn't start learning to piece until last year when I took a class in the women's Relief Society at my church. I don't envision becoming an intricate quilter, but I do enjoy the simple quilting that I am learning.

Who taught you how to quilt? My mother taught me actual hand-quilting, but I learned to piece quilts from Sarah Yarburough. Now I enjoy learning more techniques through the Guild and the wonderful quilters who are so willing to share

What are your favorite quilting techniques? Anything oriented to the more simple patterns. I learned with the Eleanor Burns method, and I'm learning more all the time; but so far I've never used templates or set-in piecing. . .still out of my comfort zone. However, I'm enjoying practicing more of free-motion quilting and hope to become better at it.

What are your favorite colors to work with? I like all colors, but I seem to lean toward bright colors because I usually make quilts for children who like color!

What are your favorite fabrics to work with? I haven't had much experience with anything but cotton, so I guess it is my favorite.

What is your favorite quilt shop? I like them all, but Kiwi Quilts is so convenient for me, and I love Tracy's personalized attention! And, of course, Phyllis Smith's fabrics are a great value and she lives close to me as well (and she introduced me to Cherokee Rose!).

If you sew by machine, what kind(s) do you use? My parents gave me a Bernina 830 when I graduated college, and I still use it; but now I have a Bernina Artista 180 and enjoy simple machine embroidery. Mostly I use it now for piecing and free-motion quilting.

What inspires you to make a particular quilt? Pretty colors, interesting but simple patterns, and an idea for whom to make it.

What is your favorite quilting book or pattern? I enjoy getting ideas from looking at many books and magazines.

On average, how many quilts do you make in a year? About four on average; but keep in mind—they are of the simple variety!

Do you quilt your own quilts or do you send them out? I've always quilted my own quilts and don't foresee spending the extra money to send them out; but I've learned never to say never because I used to vow that I'd never piece a quilt!

What quilt-related item(s) are you working on right now? A topper for my guest bed with matching pillow shams, two Christmas wall hangings and a Christmas quilt for a deacon's bench cover.

What other hobbies do you have? Sewing, quilting and reading are tops, but I also love to read and study scriptures and I volunteer a lot at my church. I'm now enjoying teaching sewing to my granddaughters.

Tell about one way that quilting has changed your life. First, I've met some wonderful people and I feel more creative. I never thought I was the creative type, but quilting has become my therapy. I am very busy helping care for elderly parents as well as helping with my grandchildren, so when quilting fits into my busy daily schedule, it becomes a necessary remedy for stress! Sometimes my family will say, "You need some therapy. . .go to your sewing room and quilt!"

Are you on any committees with the CRQG? I will be on the membership committee next year.

Feel free to tell us more about yourself and your family. I grew up mostly in California as the oldest of eight children. I met my husband at Brigham Young University when I was a senior studying speech therapy. I worked as a speech therapist when we were first married, but stopped working outside the home when our first baby was born. My family, my God, and my country are very sacred to me. My joy is full because I have a wonderful husband who is a faithful patriarch of our home, and six loving children who are raising their children in the Lord. What could bring greater happiness? The stresses and trials of life are made light when I feel such love and support. Here is a family photo from 2009. We've added two grand-children since then and have another one the way, which will make 16! I make

quilts and blankets for each new baby and then a larger quilt when they turn 12, so there is never a down time in my sewing room! I thank all my new quilting friends for inspiration and encouragement

SEPTEMBER FAT QUARTER WINNERS

Day Meeting – Queen Esther Smith Night Meeting – Debra Butler

SEPTEMBER DOOR PRIZE WINNERS

Day Meeting – Jim Gardner, Joyce Trew Night Meeting – Rachel Phaneuf, Marlene Walker (guest), Jennie Hollis

SUNSHINE NEWS

Vickie Hecht who is having tests run.

GOLDEN SCISSORS/PINS

Congratulations to the following who earned quilting awards in September:

Day Meeting: (Scissors) Albertha Brown, Susan Fisher, Irene Gardner, Joyce Hill (2), Diane Johnson (3), Linda Jones, Annie Kellum, Robin Meyer; (Pins) Albertha Brown, Annie Kellum, Robin Meyer (3), Connie Tallant; (Sewing Machines) Albertha Brown, Susan Fisher, Robin Meyer; (Thimbles) Joyce Hill (3)

Night Meeting: (Scissors) Jennie Hollis (2), Sandra Wilson, Jeanne Andersen, Ann Groves, Sarah Groves; (Sewing Machines) Jeanne Andersen, (2) Linda Jones; (Pins) Phyl Schiwal, Jeanne Andersen (2), Linda Jones.

OCTOBER FAT QUARTER LOTTERY IS "CHRISTMAS COLORS"

100% cotton fabric is the same for both Day and Night meetings. Each fat quarter you bring equals one lottery ticket.

I Have Your Ruler. . . Do You Have Mine?

When we had our table topper class in April, I went home with two 12 ½" rulers and NO 15" ruler which I had also brought with me. If you're missing your 12 ½" ruler and have my 15" ruler, please let me know so we can swap. Call (770.439.5154) or email (sandra7779@comcast.net) me.

Thanks, Sandra Wilson

MEMBERSHIP NEWS

RENEWAL:

Linda McKinnon 7501 Harrington Place Douglasville, GA 30135

CHANGE:

Queen Esther Smith 3724 Martin Luther King, Jr., Drive Apt. 423 Atlanta, GA 30331 Phone: 404.691.7973

ADD:

Rachel Wooster 5519 Dorsett Shoals Road Douglasville, GA 30135 Phone: 770.489.7093 Cell: 404.402.7460 Birthday: 9/7

Email: <u>drewooster@comcast.net</u>

OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS

October 9	Susan Savage
October 17	Ted McMahan
October 18	Dorene Bickford
October 18	Jackie Delgado
	Denise Allee

COME ONE, COME ALL LAST QUILT 'TIL U WILT OF THE YEAR

Come have a good time and finish the projects you're trying to have ready for Christmas. Bring a covered dish, \$5 plus a fat quarter (Christmas colors) and a notion and spend the day enjoying the company of many different quilters. You can stay all day or just a couple of hours—with nothing to do except what you plan to work on. Come join us and have fun.

The deadline for the GA Quilt Council Door Prize to be awarded on October 16 is October 14, our next day meeting.

Please add a fat quarter to the large Paula Nadelstern bag donated by Phyllis Smith. The theme can be red or green or Christmas.

The day meeting has already donated 17 fat quarters! THANK YOU! Yardage from Christmas fabric at home that you'll never use in a million lifetimes that you had to have four years ago would be okay, too.

BEADING WORKSHOP PHOTOS





























The theme for the GA Quilt Council Convention is "Tying it all Together." It is being held in conjunction with the GA Quilt Show.

Fall 2010 GA Quilt Council Convention Information Date: October 16, 2010

Times: 9:00 a.m. - Registration Opens 9:30 a.m. - Meeting Convenes 1:30 p.m. - Meeting Adjourns

Location: Gwinnett Center, 6400 Sugarloaf Parkway, Duluth, GA Host Guild: Gwinnett Quilters Guild

Featuring A Tour of the Georgia Quilt Show at Gwinnett Center

The website for the GA Quilt Council is:

http://www.georgiaquiltcouncil.com/conventions.htm

The GEORGIA QUILT COUNCIL FALL CONVENTION, Saturday, October 16, 2010.

Driving Directions to Gwinnett County Civic Center, Duluth, GA.

- From the South on I-85: Take Exit 108 (Sugarloaf Pkwy). Turn Right off the exit ramp; go back under the interstate, cross over Satellite Blvd. Civic Center is on the Left. Follow GA Quilt Council signs to the venue entrance.
- From the North on I-85: Take Exit 108 (Sugarloaf Pkwy). Turn Right off the exit ramp, cross over Satellite Blvd. Civic Center is on your Left. Follow the Georgia Quilt Council signs to the venue entrance.

	•	•		o Georgia Qui	ilt Counci	
Reminder: Everyon	e must register; no	o children under 1	L4 years of age			
Advance Registration	on, includes boxed	lunch & Quilt She	ow admission: \$3	30 for GQC m	embers (25% discount)
\$40 for non-memb	ers					
At-the-door Registi	ration: \$40 for eve	ryone (Includes O	uilt Show admis	sion but lunch	h is not gu	uaranteed)
Mail Check (payabl	e to Georgia Quilt	Council) and Regi	stration Form no	o later than O	CTOBER 1	<mark>I, 2010</mark>
TO: Pomelia Wasdi	n, GQC Treasurer,	<mark>2790 Ebenezer R</mark> o	d., Conyers, GA	<mark>30094</mark>		
PLEASE PRINT, USI	NG A SEPARATE FO	RM FOR EACH PA	ARTICIPANT. GQ(CMEMBER? _	YES	NO
Name:				Amoun	t Enclose	d
Address						
Phone:	E-Ma	ail				
Guild(s)						
Black Forest Baked	Ham on Pumperni	ickel-Rye Swirl Br	ead Roast			
Turkey Breast on O	nion Foccacia					
Vegetarian Wrap (0	CIRCLE YOUR LUNC	:H CHOICE)				
Registration Opens	9:00 a.m.					
Meeting Convenes	9:30 a.m.					
Meeting Adjourns	1:30 p.m.					
ADMISSION FEE IN	CLUDES BOTH EVE	NTS (quilt show 8	convention) &	BOXED LUNC	Н	
Date Rec'd	Check #	Cash				

October 2010						
Sunday	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	Saturday
					1	2
3	4	5	6	7	8	9
10	11	12	13	9:30 Day Mtg – Trunk Show, Tonya Mitchell	15	16
17	18	19	20	9:00 – 1:00 Quilting Bee at Sandra Wilson's	22	23
24/31 Halloween	Newsletter articles due to Diane	26	27	28 7:00 Night Mtg – R'Auction	29	30

November 2010						
Sunday	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	Saturday
	1	2 Election Day	3	4	5	6
7 Daylight Savings Time Ends – turn clocks back	8	9	10	11 Veteran's Day 9:30 Day Mtg - Cindy R. Richards	12	13
14	15	16	17	9:00 Quilting Bee 7:00 Night Mtg. – Quilt Appraisals	19	20
21	22	23	24 Newsletter articles due to Diane	25 Thanksgiving	26	27
28	29	30				